
302 West 12 Street 
Rew York NY 100L) 

Chelsea 2<1(293 

Private and 19 dul¥ 1965 
Confidential 

Yr, Mark Lane 
Post Office Box 5l:7 
Hadison Square Station 
New York NY 1ooLe 

Dear Mr. Lene, 

ft have learned that a letter dated 30 June 1965 which I addressed 

to Mr. Stewart Galanor at the post office box maintained by the 

Citizens' Committee of Inquiry was digoarded as "not important" 
without being shorm to Mr. Galanos, but that the enclesure 

~~a photocopy of a letter received by me from the Western Cartridge 

Company—-has been appropriated by the Committee or its staff, 

Please be advised that I sent the photoeepy letter to ir. Calanor 

personally and did not intend it for the use of any other individual 

or any corporate body. If the photocopy letter is uded by you or by 

the Committee in any form whatever without my authorisation, I shall 

institute legal proceedings at once. 

i shall not express an opinion about the disposition which hes 

been made of my letter of 30 June 1965 since persons who were capable 

of such an outrageous violation of my rights, and those of the 

addressee, no doubt will be impervious to any protest. 

A eopy of this letter is going forward to my attorney. 

Yours very truly, 

Sylvia Meagher


